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This week in Reception, we have been focusing on
subitising. Subitising is the ability to look at a small set
of objects and instantly know how many there are
without counting them. The children enjoyed playing
subitise Bingo!

We have been using these skills to see 
sub groups within larger sets - for 
example that four can be arranged with 
2 blocks on top of another 2 blocks or as a
 line of 3 with 1 on top
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Maths in Reception

Wow - what an exciting week we have had! Of
course the highlight was our snow day on Tuesday!
We had so much fun playing in the snow; making
snowmen, snow soup and snow balls! In Reception,
we started to think about the process of solids
turning into liquids. We learnt that as the snow
heats up, it melts and transitions into water. Alex
said “when the sun comes it will melt!”. Hopefully
we will get some more snow soon for us all to
enjoy!

We have also had our SEN reviews this week. I
would like to thank all of our parents that attended.
It is lovely to speak about the progress all of your
children are making and think about how we can
continue to support their journey at Rivelin.

Miss Spencer - EYFS Lead


